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Dear Parents, 

Helpers’ Morning Tea 

A huge thank you to all our parent and community volunteers who help in some way at our school. The staff at Winston 

Heights appreciate all that you do and acknowledge your ongoing support. Thank you to those who were able to attend the 

morning tea yesterday. 

Twilight Markets Tomorrow Evening 

The winners for the Unlimited Rides wristbands have been drawn. We have a winner from each grade and we also had a     

K-6 draw with all the recent donations over the last week. In total, 8 children will be having a “ride free” night tomorrow 

evening. All winners will have their wristband ready to be collected at the Wristband Tent on the oval. Kinder – Ruqayah KL, 

Year 1 – Connor 1H, Year 2 – Archie 2G, Year 3 – Paige 3A, Year 4 – Leith 4J, Year 5 –  Amelia S3S, Year 6 – Abigail S3S and 

our final K-6 draw was won by Adam 3/4P. 

Raffle tickets need to be returned to the school office tomorrow morning at the latest. We need all ticket books, sold or 

unsold, returned, as the P&C have pre-paid for all the tickets this year. We need to know that they are all accounted for. 

There is a book seller prize on offer that will be drawn at 7:30pm before the main prizes are drawn. This will take place at 

the Chocolate Wheel Stall. 

A massive thank you to all families who have donated items for all our stalls and to those who have donated their time to 

volunteer to help on the day and during the event. It looks like it will be even bigger than last year and we look forward to 

seeing you there enjoying yourselves and taking away some memories. A fundraising event like this is not possible without 

a dedicated team who have been organising this since March. Thank you Penny, Steve, Matt, Kylie, Kata and Gwen. All of 

whom have given so much of their time and efforts to this big project. On behalf of the students, staff and school            

community, I thank you. 

Annual Presentation Assemblies 

Next Wednesday 12th December 2018 we will hold our Annual Presentation Assemblies. Our first assembly will be at 

9:15am-11:00am to acknowledge awardees from Years 3-6 for 2018. The K-2 Presentation Assembly will be from      

11:30am-12:30pm and the Sports Assembly will be from 2-3pm. 

Parents of awardees have been notified by mail and email. We ask that families keep this information quiet from their chil-

dren so that they are surprised by their acknowledgement. 

The Performance Band will be playing at both the 3-6 Assembly and the Sports Assembly. The Concert Band will play at the 

K-2 Assembly. Students in the Performance and Concert Bands should wear their band shirts, black trousers with black 

socks and black shoes. 

Talent Quest 

On our last day of term we will be holding our Annual Talent Quest, run by the SRC. A separate note has gone out about 

this with full details. 



Staff Farewells 

At the end of this school year Winston Heights will say farewell to some staff members. Mrs Thambyrajah has been      

providing learning support for the past few years and will say farewell. Mrs Tammy Wright, Mrs Sarah Pellazzari and Miss 

Jessica Bootes will also be leaving us at the end of the year. We thank them for their dedication and contributions to       

Winston Heights Public School and wish them all the best in their future endeavours. 

Zone Trials 2019 

Next year the Castle Hill PSSA will hold their trials for Zone sports on a special trial day early in the school year, instead of 

during after school sessions. The various sports will have specific times during the one day for invited students to attend and 

all at the one location. Parents will need to organise transport to and from the venue on that day. More details will be given 

to those students invited to trial for the Zone Sports. 

School Uniform 

All students need to continue to wear full school summer uniform to school on Monday, Wednesday and Thursday. On    

Tuesday and Friday they need to wear full sport uniform. Even though we are coming to the end of the year children need to 

be wearing the correct uniform. This includes shoes and socks. Our school community values the way our students wear 

their uniform with pride and honour and it really is lovely to see all the students dressed correctly every day. 

Last Day of Term 4 

Our last day for students in 2018 will be Wednesday 19th December. Teachers will be at school on Thursday 20th December 

and they will be participating in professional development. 

Kind regards, 

Margaret Creagh 

Principal 

 



 

Canteen closed 

Canteen closed 

Canteen closed 

Canteen closed Canteen closed Canteen closed 



Diary Dates 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  TERM DATES 2018 
Term 4: Monday 15th October—Wednesday 19th December 

  TERM DATES 2019 
Term 1: Wednesday 30th January — Friday 12th April  

Kindergarten 2019 begin Monday 4th February  

Term 2: Tuesday 30th April — Friday 5th July  

 

Please note the following diary dates may be subject to change.  

Further information will be sent home closer to the event being held. 

  

December 2018 

 

Fri 7th   PSSA Grand Finals at 9.30am 

Touch - Jnr Girls & Snr Boys @ Kellyville Park 

(Snr Girls & Jnr Boys will be attending to cheer on 

teams) - Bus leaves school at 8.45am 

T-Ball - Boys @ Castle Glen Reserve 

(T-ball Girls - will be attending to cheer on the boys) 

Bus leaves at 8.45am 

 

    CANTEEN CLOSED 

    Twilight Market 

     

Mon 10th  Year 6 Surf Day 

    Last day for School Banking 

Wed 12th   Presentation Assemblies    

    Yrs 3-6 from 9.15am - 11am 

    K-2 from 11.30am - 12.30pm 

    Sports from 2pm - 3pm   

Thurs 13th  Year 6 Farewell  

Mon 17th   Party Day  

    CANTEEN CLOSED 

Tues 18th   Carols Night  

    CANTEEN CLOSED 

Wed 19th   Talent Quest  

    CANTEEN CLOSED 

     Last day of School (Students) 

January 2019 

 

Wed 30th  Students return to school Yr 1 to Yr6 

February 2019 

 

Mon 4th   Kindergarten students start 

Tues12th    Swimming Carnival Yr 3 to Yr 6 

 

 

 

 

Canteen is closed the following dates: 

Friday 7th December 

Monday 17th December 

Tuesday 18th December 

Wednesday 19th December 
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PSSA Semi Final Results 30th November 2018 

T Ball Boys played  Oakhill Drive 

Won 17-8 The boys played respectfully, cheering each other on, representing Winston Heights sportsmanship 

at its finest. By Mrs Wright 

Junior Girls Touch played Crestwood 

Won 3-2 Player of the match was Jorja for fabulous defence, she prevented two tries from occurring. Very     

suspenseful! The girls communicated exceptionally well and worked together to score three really great tries. By 

Miss Neilson 

Senior Boys Touch played Castle Hill 

Won 3-2 Player of the match was the team. Wow! What a nail-biter! That was a close one. The boys are up 

against Samuel Gilbert and it will be tough . You are already champions to me , lads. By Mr Nico 

  Term 4   News from our Library 

Please return all library resources as soon as possible. Borrowing for 2018 has        

finished!    Please   also check your children’s book shelves and library bags. Library 

stock take will take place over the next 2 weeks. 

 

Premier’s Reading Challenge Certificates  will be printed at school. 

It is the school’s responsibility to print certificates and students will receive their    

certificate in next week’s Library lesson.  

 

Thank you,  

Connor Brood 

Relieving Teacher Librarian 

 

To our PSSA Grand Finalists on 7th December - Boys TBall, Junior 

Girls & Senior Boys Touch teams. 
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 Have you downloaded the latest version of our school APP? They have made changes to the 
absent note section and it is much more user friendly. Search for updates via your playstore 
or delete the APP and reinstall. Don’t forget to select notifications so you don’t miss             
any important notices 

 Thank you to all the families who returned our green ‘Student Contact Details’ form, our    
winning classes are S3S and 3A! Congratulations to these classes you will receive a special   
reward on class party day! If you have not returned the note yet please do so with any   
changes, sign, date and return the form to the office. This will ensure we have your most up-
dated details in case of an emergency. 

 Congratulations to Boys Tball who will play in the Finals tomorrow Friday 7th December at 
Castle Glen Reserve, Castle Hill. The Girls Tball will go to support the boy’s team. The PSSA 
bus will leave at 8.45am. 

 Congratulations to Junior Girls Touch and Senior Boys Touch who will also 
play in the Finals tomorrow on Friday 7th December at Kellyville Park. 
The remaining touch teams will go to support these teams. The PSSA 
bus will leave at 8.45am. 

 Our Giving Christmas Tree is up in the office and ready to receive     
donations of new toys for families in need this Christmas.  Students 
can bring in the donations and place them under the tree up until 
17th December when the Salvation Army will come and collect all the 
toys. We thank you in advance for your donations. 

 As this is our last office message for 2018, I would like to take the time 
on behalf of myself, Rachael, Carolyn and Ronda and thank you all for 
your support during 2018. We wish you and your families a very Merry 
Christmas and a safe and relaxing New Year.  We will see you back here 
next year on Wednesday 30th January for Years 1-6 and our new Kindys 
will start on Monday 4th February.   

                 Cheers: Mrs Lee Wood, Mrs Rachael Calvar & Mrs Carolyn Leverton 

Office Hours - 8.30am - 3.15pm 

 

 

Messages from The Office 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Merit Certificates 
Congratulations!  

Well done to these PBL Award winners who have been Safe,  

Respectful and  Responsible Learners.  

Scarlett KH, Paige 3A, Bethany S3G, Jacob KH, Rubie 1W, Olivia 1/2A, 

Kira 3N, Sara 4J 

AWARDED TO 

 WEEK 6   

KH : Cooper & Emily   

KL : Scarlett & Felix   

KS : Zarah & Chloe   

1H : Connor & Alissa   

1W : Ryan & Elin   

1/2A : Aysha & Caran   

2C : Leroy & ELena   

2G : Kiki & Archie   

3A : Peyton & Ellie  

3N : Hayley & Olivia   

3/4P : Adam & Ciara   

4D : Katie & Vedanth   

4J : Leith & Zoe  

S3F : Elyce & Sam   

S3G : NFP & Renee   

S3L : Brandon & NFP   

S3S : Maddison & Natalie   

S3W : Celine & Alexis   

Library:  S3L & KL 

Las : Harry & Brooke 

  

   

AWARDED TO 

WEEK 7   

KH : Journii & Sparsh   

KL : Sophia & Aaricia   

KS : Aman & Amisuca   

1H : Athena & Brianna   

1W : Olivia & Violet   

1/2A : Mahan & NFP   

2C : Brandon & Sunny   

2G : Ben & Max   

3A : Mouksha & Adrian  

3N : Mariam & Coen   

3/4P : Phillip & Eleanor   

4D : Michaela & Sean   

4J : Joshua & Lauren  

S3F : Mahak & Dom   

S3G : Max & Sreya   

S3L : Emily & Ryan   

S3S : Amelia & Abi   

S3W : Corey & Paige   

Library:  1W & 3A 

 

  

   



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


